
From: Joyce Spiegel  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 8:58 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew <MKowalski@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Nixon Road Church Rainbow Child Care Center 

 
Greetings - 
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to this project.  I am opposed to turning 
Nixon Rd into a "Plymouth Rd" for the following reasons: 
 
1   It will increase traffic by 130 cars twice a day. 
2.  There is a subdivision going on just north of this location that had 
already increased traffic to the point that a     roundabout was recently 
installed on Green and Nixon. 
3.  It is very close to Clague Middle School and many children walk to school 
and we already have much traffic with school buses      and parents dropping 
off children for school and after school activities. 
 
4.  There already is an existing child care center walking distance from the 
proposed rainbow child care center. 
5.  Increased traffic volume will diminish property values on Nixon Rd. 
 
 
Joyce Spiegel 
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